
The Rural Health Clinic is Open Monday – Friday from 7:00am-6:00pm
For more information or to make an appointment please call the SMH Rural Health Clinic 906-341-2153 or 800-562-9111 

PROVIDERS ACCEPTING NEW PATIENTS
AT THE MANISTIQUE RURAL HEALTH CLINIC

Katie Bradshaw, NP-C
Family Medicine Provider
Katie Bradshaw is a lifelong Upper Peninsula resident who has worked at Schoolcraft 
Memorial for over 5 years. She graduated from Rapid River Highschool in 2010 and 
obtained her LPN and RN from Bay de Noc Community College. Katie graduated with her 
Masters of Science in Nursing in 2021 from Walden University and is certified through the 
American Association of Nurse Practitioners as a Family Nurse Practitioner. She looks 
forward to serving the community in her new role. 

Andrew Anderson, NP-C
Family Medicine Provider
Andrew Anderson was born and raised in the Upper Peninsula where he graduated from 
Gladstone Area High School in 2008. Andrew earned a Bachelor of Science in Nursing from 
Northern Michigan University in 2013. His previous career experience includes working in 
the hospital setting, emergency department and has held supervision roles. He obtained a 
Master of Science degree in Nursing from Walden University in 2020 specializing in Family 
Care.

Michael Burkley, DO
Family Medicine Physician
Dr. Burkley received his bachelor’s degree in biological sciences at Oakland University in 
Rochester Hills, MI. He graduated from University of Des Moines College of Osteopathic 
Medicine, Iowa in 1998. In 2001, he completed his residency in family medicine in Bay City, 
MI and began practicing in Grayling, MI. Dr. Burkley was born in Grayling, MI and has 
spent all of his professional career in Michigan. In his spare time, Dr. Burkley enjoys 
fishing, bird hunting and camping. He lives with two energetic Yorkshire Terriers. He looks 
forward to treating new and established patients at the Manistique Rural Health Clinic.

Louis Kusnier, MD
Family Medicine Physician
Dr. Kusnier was born and lived in northern lower Michigan before transitioning to Monroe, MI.  He 
graduated with a Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, MI and 
received both his masters degree and his medical degree from Wayne State University, in Detroit 
Michigan. He completed his residency program at Marquette General Hospital, Marquette, MI. He 
has worked in the Emergency Room and on the Med-Surg floor as a hospitalist at Schoolcraft 
Memorial Hospital since 2006 where he has served in multiple roles including Chief of Staff, Chief 
Medical Officer, and head of the ER department.  He enjoys spending time with his family along 
with coaching varsity softball, hunting, hockey, and all sports. 




